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November 2021 
 PPCC Board members has scheduled a monthly virtual  
meeting . The following are the meeting dates: 

 Current PPCC Committee Members 

PPCC Board of Directors  

President Karen Morrison 

Vice President Koorosh Eslami 

Treasurer Evguenia Ioussoufovitch 

Secretary Janice Chan 

Members in Large Sheena Chan 

Seema Bhandarkar 

COVID-19 Update 

The Centre takes 
special care to avoid 
exposure to COVID-
19. Hence, snacks 

and toys from home 
are not allowed. 

 

Date Meeting Time 

November  9, 2021 Monthly Board Meeting 6:00 PM– 8:00 PM 

November 23, 2021 Annual General Meeting To be decided 

November 2021 
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PPCC Committee Members 

Policy Committee 

Koorosh Eslami, Seema Bhandarkar,  

Alexandra Ilchenko, Masoumeh  

Kafshgarsouteh, Andrea Cortes  

Extra Curricular  

Committee 
Rene Montoya, Seema Bhandarkar, Denis Bell 

Finance Committee 
Karen Morrison, Euvgenia Ioussoufovitch, 
Sheena Chan 

Personnel Committee 
Janice Chan, Karen Morrison, Evguenia  

Ioussoufovitch, Koorosh Eslami 

Monthly Board Meeting 
Tuesday, Nov 9, 2021   

 

PA Day  

Friday, Nov 19,  2021 

 
AGM 

Tuesday, Nov 23, 2021 
 

Winter Camp 

 Dec 20th –24th, 2021  

 

Winter Closure 

 Dec 27th—31th, 2021   Annual General Meeting 

The Annual General Meeting for the year 2020-21 will  be conducted 
Virtually on November 23rd, 2021. An email with all the details will be 
conveyed 10 days in advance. 

 Petit Pearson is looking for  parent volunteers and also  a 

parent with  finance background to join the Board.  Question 
on how to be a Board Member, do not hesitate to send it to 
the Director by email.  

The role and responsibilities of the board officers (president, Vice 
President, secretary and Treasurer) are attached.  
Parents, if you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me 
either by email or call me directly during the pick-up. 
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 Addition of Parent Section in Petit Pearson Website 

 We are happy to announce that we have created a separate section for Petit Pearson families in our 
website where each parent can access the policies, forms and other documents. Please find the link 
and password to access the new section: 

https://petitpearson.ca/parent-resources/ 
Password: petitparent 

 Parent Fees Invoice 

Effective November, 2021 parents will receive an email every starting of the month stating the invoice 
for the  monthly fees of each child. This step is to make the parents aware about the upcoming fee 
deduction from their bank account.   

Extra Curriculum– Fall term 

The extra-curricular committee team has prepared an exciting curricular programs for 
the fall season.  The programs will run for five (5) sessions from November to  

December.  

 

Families, you will be provided with google forms to fill out the information and rank 
the three programs being offered in order of preference. One (1)  represents the most 
preferred program, two (2) being the second select, and three (3) being the third  

preferred.  The Centre will run the most two (2) preferred programs for each class. 

 Winter Closure - 2021 

Petit Pearson Childcare Centre would like to announce the schedule for the Winter Closure from December 
27,  2021 to December 31, 2021. 

 Winter Camp - 2021 

The Winter Camp will be conducted from  December 20 to December 24, 2021. The registration for the Camp 
will start soon and the details will be provided later via email and in the PPCC website. 

 Washroom in Toddlers and Preschool Program 

Petit Pearson is pleased  to inform all parents and guardians that  the washroom construction in  

Toddlers and Preschool program has been completed and the children love it. 

 COVID-19 Immunization Disclosure and Testing Policy 

PPCC has created COVID-19 Immunization Disclosure and Testing Policy in accordance with the 
Government of Ontario and TDSB guidelines.  You can find the policy in the PPCC website - parent 
section (mentioned above). 
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